U.S. Central Taekwondo Association

U.S. Han Moo Kwan Association
10801 S. Sunnylane
Oklahoma City, OK 73160
Tel (405) 793-0752 Fax (405) 794-0768
gmwons.com, gmwons@gmail.com

November 20, 2011

To:

It is time to prepare for the 27t Annual Oklahoma Invitational Taekwondo
Championship. Note, the location is new for those of you who missed last summer’s
tournament. This tournament will be held February 18, 2012 at the Carl Albert High
School Titan Field House in Midwest City, Oklahoma. This is a very nice facility. I
would like to take this opportunity to cordially invite you and your students to
return for this competition.

We will schedule the competition by age with the youngest competitors first.
It is our intent to lessen the burden of waiting for all. We will have a new forms
division for male/female pairs. Additionally, black belt forms divisions will be based
on the poomse performed. For instance, any black belt performing Koryo Poomse,
will be in the Koryo Poomse division regardless of their rank.

Please refer to the forthcoming tournament information for details which
will be sent to you in January.

[ would very much like for you to join us on this special occasion. Have a safe
and enjoyable holiday, and I look forward to sharing this time of great friendship
and fun with you. If you have any question please contact me using the contact
information in the header

Sincerely,

Great Grand Master In Hui Won
President, U.S. Central Taekwondo Association
President, U.S. Han Moo Kwan Association



